
AIS Services 

Informational Workshops 

 

 
For who?:  Parents of those students receiving AIS services at Salk or 
Wisdom Lane Middle Schools 

 

 

When and Where?:  Wednesday, October 22,  3:00pm in Salk’s Little Theater 

Or 

                    Thursday, October 23, 7:30am in Wisdom Ln. auditorium 

 

 

The same information will be available at both workshops so choose 
the one more convenient for you. 

                                      


